
             The Avenue Infant School  

        FRIDAY UPDATE 
      Friday 17th January 2025 

In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received Special Awards  

and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  
Aman (Beech class) - for super listening, effort and expression in the Dance lesson this week. 
Emmanuel (Hazel class) - for working hard to make sure he is listening and joining in with learning in lessons. 
Lily (Maple class) - for trying hard to use the correct ‘special friends’ in her writing. 
Yahya (Cherry class) - for being really resilient and taking on challenges in the classroom. 
Leo C (Willow class) - for super independent writing.  
Adwaith (Oak class) - for being so happy and confident this week.  

SPRING TERM 1 WEEK 2 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Spring 1 Week 3): 

Monday 20th Jan  - Rock Steady Club 

    - Reception Screen   

Tuesday 21st  - Year 2 P.E. 

Wednesday 22nd   - 

Thursday 23rd  - Year 1 P.E.  

    - Story Explorers club 3.15 - 4.00pm 

Friday 24th   - Reception Family Reading 8.50 - 9.10am 

    - Reception P.E. 

Values tokens 

total this week:    

180 

A couple of updates for your information: 

Headlice: 

We have had a couple of parent report cases of headlice.  Please ensure you regularly check your child’s hair and take 
action if you find eggs or live lice.  The NHS advice for removing or treating headlice and nits can be found here.  

Come & See event: 

Parents are invited to drop into school to see their child’s work on Wednesday 29th January any time from 3.15 until 
approx. 3.45pm.  This is an informal opportunity for your child to show you their work and classroom.  Teachers will be 
present but not available for in-depth conversations as we anticipate this will be a busy event.  Please note, parents who 
have children to collect from the junior school will be able to come back over to The Avenue once you have done this.  
Please don’t worry if you unable to attend this event, your child’s work will be available to see in the parents evenings next 
half term.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/carers are as  
informed as possible about online safety. 

Setting up parental controls on devices 

At this time of year, it’s highly possible that you have a new phone, games console or other digital 
device stashed somewhere at home, ready to be unwrapped. Many parents also prefer to place some 
protective measures on those gifts – to keep their child shielded from potential #OnlineSafety risks – 
while others would like to, but aren’t sure where to begin.  

Our guide shepherds you through the process of establishing parental controls on new internet-enabled devices, from 
smartphones to laptops to consoles. Simply find the device in question and read on to find out what options you have and 
how to enable them – letting children enjoy their shiny new gadget, without so much of the worry over where it might lead 
them. 

The guide on this subject can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/
TheAvenueInfantSchool/ and from the school website. 
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